NOTICE OF SPECIAL ELECTION
TAKE NOTICE:

The Board of Fire Commissioners Fire District No.2 Howell Township will conduct a
Special Election on OCTOBER 29, 2022 seeking voter authorization to issue bonds or notes of
the Fire District in an amount not to exceed ONE MILLION DOLLARS to purchase new radio
equipment and participate in a joint project with the other fire districts and the Township of
Howell to improve radio dispatch of emergency equipment throughout the Township.

The polling station will be the Adelphia firehouse Adelphia-Farmingdale Road Howell
and the polling hours will be 2:00 to 9:00 pm. All registered voters are urged to participate in
the important referendum.

Robert Tice, Chmn.
F.D. No.2 Howell Tp.



